
Best Kept Village Report 2016 

 

Ashendon 

The graveyard was well maintained and the War Memorial within the church grounds was 
neat and tidy. The recreation ground is a good area with vehicle parking within the ground. 
The newly installed MUGA situated to the rear of the Pavilion will be of great benefit to the 
youth of the village. The children’s play area had good equipment of wooden construction 
with a new small apparatus in the foreground of the area. 
A notice board nearby contained information relating to the National Playing Fields 
Association contacts. The notice board by the Village Hall displayed the BKV competition 
notice and the remaining content was newsworthy. Boughtons Peace, a green space area 
next to the church boundary has a bench installed. The village pump was good and its 
surroundings maintained. 
The village hall surrounds were tidy and it was noticed that a wall mounted AED Defibrillator 
had been installed. The Hundred Inn frontage was clean and tidy. The bus shelter is of solid 
wooden construction and tidy. 
The village had a good community feel and was litter free. 
 

 


